
All Humber and Guelph-Humber's 
employees are invited to attend a 
Support Circle for Black Employees

Wednesday, May 25, 2022
12:00 pm to 1:00 pm

Facilitator: 
Aina-Nia Ayo’dele
Leadership Coach, Ancient Wisdom 
Teacher and Spiritual Liberation Activist
https://www.aina-nia.com/about 

To register: 
https://bit.ly/3FUQibY
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